
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 4/19/2017 1:48:42 PM
Subject: FW: Truck Tag

I just ran into John and he asked me about this request. Have you had the chance to speak to the Lt Gov about this?
 
Lily
 

From: Padgett, John A [mailto:John.Padgett@scdmv.net] 
 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 11:17 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: RE: Truck Tag
 
Good morning Lily,
To exchange the Lt. Gov plate to a regular plate on his truck, we would need a copy of the registration card and a 
check for $45.00. This would extend his registration an additional year.
To get the “P” tag, it would be best to go to one of our field offices in order to do the transaction. The fee would be 
based upon the declared weight of the vehicle and there may be some other possible questions.
Contact me if you have other questions.
 
John Padgett
Legislative Affairs
South Carolina Department Of Motor Vehicles
John.padgett@scdmv.net
O) 803-896-9684
C) 803-608-6202
 

From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 8:53 AM
 
To: Padgett, John A <John.Padgett@scdmv.net>
 
Subject: FW: Truck Tag
 
Hi John,
 
I just wanted to follow up you regarding the tag for the Lt. Governor’s vehicle that I spoke to you about earlier this 
week. Also, please see the attached email from Danny Varat requesting a “P” tag. Can you also help me with this 
request?
 
Thank you!
 
Lily
 
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
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Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
 
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 8:38 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Truck Tag
 
​The store also has a F250 , and his brother would like a "P" tag. Can you please ask DMV how we can go about 
that? Thanks
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